BRISTOL VIRGINIA SCHOOL BOARD
RE-ORGANIZATIONAL MEETING
JULY 1, 2019

The Bristol Virginia School Board conducted its annual Re-Organizational Meeting on Monday,
July 1, 2019, at 5:30 p.m. in the Board Room, Bristol Virginia Public Schools Administration
Building, 220 Lee Street, Bristol, Virginia. A quorum was present with the following Board
members in attendance:

Ms. Steve Fletcher, Chair Mr. Ronald Cameron, Vice Chair
Mr. Randy Alvis Mr. R. Tyrone Foster
Mr. Randall White

Also present were:

Mr. Gary Ritchie, Assistant Superintendent
Mrs. Stephanie Austin, Deputy Clerk
Mrs. Tammy Jones, Clerk

Dr. Keith Perrigan, Superintendent called the Re-Organizational Meeting to order and opened
the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Dr. Perrigan asked for a motion to elect the School Board Chair for 2019-2020. Mr. Ronald
Cameron nominated Mr. Steve Fletcher to serve as Bristol Virginia School Board Chair for 2019-
2020. Mr. Randy White seconded the motion. Mr. Randy Alvis yes, Mr. Randy White yes, Mr.
Tyrone Foster yes, Mr. Ronald Cameron yes, Mr. Steve Fletcher no. Mr. Steve Fletcher was
elected to serve as Bristol Virginia School Board Chair for 2019-2020.

Mr. Steve Fletcher, Chair, asked for a motion to elect the School Board Vice Chair for 2019-2020.
Mr. Randy Alvis nominated Mr. Ronald Cameron to serve as Bristol Virginia School Board Vice
Chair for 2019-2020. Mr. Randy White seconded the motion, Mr. Ronald Cameron was elected
unanimously to serve as Bristol Virginia School Board Vice Chair for 2019-2020.

Mr. Alvis asked for a motion to elect the School Board Clerk for 2019-2020. Mr. Randy Alvis
nominated Mrs. Tammy Jones to serve as Bristol Virginia School Board Clerk for 2019-2020. Mr.
Ronald Cameron seconded the motion, and Mrs. Tammy Jones was elected unanimously to serve
as Bristol Virginia School Board Clerk for 2019-2020.

Mr. Alvis asked for a motion to elect the School Board Deputy Clerk for 2019-2020. Mr. Ronald
Cameron nominated Mrs. Stephanie Austin to serve as Bristol Virginia School Board Deputy Clerk
for 2019-2020. Mr. Mr. Randy Alvis seconded the motion, and Mrs. Stephanie Austin was
elected unanimously to serve as Bristol Virginia School Board Deputy Clerk for 2019-2020.

Mr. Steve Fletcher presented a draft of the 2019-2020 Schedule of School Board Meetings
modeled from previous years with regular sessions typically scheduled on the first Monday of each
month and any called meetings be scheduled on an as-needed basis on the third Monday of each
month. Mr. Randy Alvis moved approval of the 2019-2020 Schedule of Board Meetings. Mr.
Cameron seconded the motion, and the motion carried unanimously.



Mr. Steve Fletcher asked for preferences regarding 2019-2020 Advisory Committee Appointments
for Board members. Mr. Ronald Cameron moved approval of the following committee
appointments for 2019-2020:

Career & Technical Education Committee — Randy Alvis and Tyrone Foster

Communications Committee — Steve Fletcher and Ronald Cameron

Advanced Programs Committee — Randy Alvis and Steve Fletcher

Curriculum Committee — Randy White and Ronald Cameron

Special Education Committee — Tyrone Foster and Randy White

Health Committee — Tyrone Foster and Randy Alvis

Technology Committee — Tyrone Foster and Randy White

Governor’s School Board — Mr. Steve Fletcher

Mr. Randy Alvis seconded the motion, and the motion carried unanimously.

Mr. Steve Fletcher adjourned the meeting at 5:51 p.m.
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